
-----Original Message----- 

From: Lisa Greenhill  

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 12:55 PM 

To: Submissions.Strategy.Support  

Subject: Consultation on the police o ences amendment bill 2024 

To whom it may concern, I am opposed to the proposed amendments to the Police O ences 
Bill. I am particularly opposed to the extension of police search and seizure powers as I feel this 
infringes on our civil liberties in a democratic society. I was a girl guide and ranger guide as a 
young woman and our motto was to “Be prepared “. Part of this preparation was to always carry 
a pocket knife. I feel that this is my right and I do not want to be penalised for it. Law abiding 
citizens should not be subject to street searches without a warrant. Citizens should not be 
afraid of the police and I feel that these amendments will damage the good reputation of TAS 
police and leave them open to allegations of being used for political purposes. 

Please do not proceed with these amendments. Thank you, Sincerely, Lisa Greenhill 

Sent from my iPhone 


